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   Please email schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk if you require support in accessing this newsletter in an alternative format. 

Dear Families & Friends, 

I have thoroughly enjoyed this week in school! Today, we saw our Reception classes arrive and just like our other classes, 

they have been so very settled. We know that this is due to the discussions at home and the hard work families do in pre-

paring children for the first week back. Thank you so much.  

Today, year 4 candidates read their manifestoes to the rest of the school. Hustings have begun! Next week, we will be 

voting for each house in our class ballot boxes and will have our captaincy teams by the end of the week. The quality of 

candidacy this year was amazing and we heard slogans, encouragement, values and metaphors.  

Displays for reading are going up in our corridors already. Each class has selected a book to share with the rest of the 

school and has created  a display to showcase their reading learning. As you are aware, we prize reading very highly be-

cause it is so crucial to children’s language, thinking and critical skills across the whole curriculum. Children earn house-

points daily for their reading diaries if these are filled out from home too. Reading for pleasure is encouraged in a number 

of ways across our school. Each class in Shefford Lower School votes on a book each day. This week, and next week, we 

are getting the library ready for use again. Over time, we will be adding drama loans and museum loans to this.  The main 

room has been cleared and we will be decommissioning some of our older texts so that children can come and choose a 

book for pleasure. Miss Sharma and Miss McIntyre are readying the school for our day of ‘Reading for Pleasure’ on the 

24th September. Remember to send in your photos too! We are also looking forward to starting up our book spriting 

again, so watch out for this news.  

Years 3 and 4 will be entering the ROAR ‘21 national competition in groups, where they design and market a product. They 

have a chance of winning awards for their project and this is part of our impetus for enterprising and critical thinking skills, 

crucial to pupil development. This is run by the ‘Lions Clubs International’ and representatives will be coming in to school 

to launch this on the 21st September. 

Next week, we will be thinking about our twinning school in Sri Lanka. Mrs Carter, our global community leader and Mrs 

Jenkins for Geography will be providing each class with twinning activities and making contact with our twin school again. 

For our first twinning day this year on 16th September.  

We are often asked to carry out activities for charities. It is not possible to support every charity that is suggested to us, so 

instead, we have some in the annual diary for the whole school. Additionally, each class has a ‘cake sale’ date and chooses 

a charity they wish to support. We will be resuming these again as soon as it is safe to do so.  

VOLUNTEERS. We are keen to have volunteers in school to help with reading, or other activities. If you can spare time 

each week that is regular, and wish to help out, please contact Mrs Paula Hudson, via the school office. There is an induc-

tion process to help volunteers and a clearance check is required. This is very useful experience too for people who have 

an interest in working with children.  

PARENT FORUM. We will hold our forum again in October, and welcome new parents to our school to this. This is an es-

tablished group of parents who have been involved in the plans to move Shefford from a lower school to a primary school. 

I meet with this group and we cover various aspects of the proposals. Interested parents should contact Mrs Hudson in 

the first instance.  

Have a wonderful weekend folks.  

From Mrs Finch 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk


Values  

The values of September are Unity & Belonging  

“ I can do things you cannot.  You can do things I cannot.  Together we can do great things.“ 

Mother Teresa 

Starting our new classes with a sense of togetherness and belonging.  Belonging and working together in  our 

school, as a new class, in our house groups   Developing our community by including everyone so   

everyone feels a sense of belonging. 

Amazon Wish List  

Just a reminder about our Wish List on Amazon! It contains carefully selected books and resources which we know 

will greatly benefit your children with their learning this year. If you wish to purchase a book for our school, please 

use the link below to find the full list: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?

_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist# 

This list is updated by staff throughout the year and can be accessed by anyone. We’ve made it really easy to do-

nate a book to the school: 

You can choose to get the books delivered directly to the school office or if you wish 

you can add it to your personal shopping and simply bring it in.  

Thank you so much for your help with this matter. Your donations will be gratefully 

received and the children will benefit massively.  

 

Drop off times—08.45—09.00am  Collection times—3.20pm 

The school office will be open from 8.30am to 3.45pm for any queries, please call 01462 629123 or email school-

office@shefford.cbeds.co.uk. 

Message from Shefford Town Council 

Thank you to Shefford Lower School and pupils who gave such helpful feedback to Shefford Town Council on the design of 

the proposed refurbishment of Bellcote Meadow Toddler Play Area. The refurbishment work is planned to start early in 

2022 and will be match funded by a £20k grant from Central Bedfordshire Council’s Community Asset Grant Scheme.  

WE NEED YOUR HELP 

We are looking to collect some items as drama resources. If you have any of the 

following items, you no   longer need we would appreciate your donating them to school. Items should be in 

reasonable condition and child safe. We are looking for objects that can be used as props for drama activities 

and are versatile. Things we are looking for are; hats for different purposes, capes, glasses 

with different shaped frames, swathes of material and other items that might be suitable 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist#C:/Users/dkeech/Documents/brightsign-dumps
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist#C:/Users/dkeech/Documents/brightsign-dumps


Shefford Lower School 

 For your convenience, uniform can be ordered online.  Please visit Price & Buck-

land www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/shefford. You will then be required to set up an account. 

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/shefford


Shefford Sporting Successes 

We celebrate children’s sporting successes from home as well as those in 

school. Please send us photos of your child’s certificates and/or medals 

which will be displayed on our PE celebration board and celebrated in   

assembly.  

Well done to these children who have shared their sporting success with us this week 

What an amazing summer of sport it has been. We hope you have enjoyed watching and taking part in sport, especially the 

Olympics! For the rest of the month, we will be having an Olympic themed challenge for children to take part in outside of 

school. This will be coming home with the children next week. We have had so many sports achievements already this week, 

please keep them coming in so we can celebrate these.  



Congratulations to the children below who have been recognised as a Finer Diner this week for displaying 

good manners and values at lunchtime: 

YEAR ONE 

Sienna 

YEAR TWO 

Michelle, Evie, Lyra, Max & Eden 

YEAR FOUR 

Isla, Livvy, Scott, Millie, Blake & Niamh 



Happy Little Yogi will be running an after school club starting on the 16th September. 

We are only offering this to children in Year 3 at the moment to remain in our year group bubbles. 

If you are interested please contact Happy Little Yogi directly 

Clubs offered this term 

 
P.E Club 

Monday—Year 1 
Tuesday—Year 2 

Wednesday—Year 3 
Thursday—Year 4 



Community News 

Please note, the following events/activities are run independently of 

Shefford Lower. 







Shefford Lower School 
Diary Dates  

(further dates will be added and these will be in bold italics) 

Autumn Term 2021 

13th September Cherry Children return to school 

Drop off 09.00am Lunchtime 12.00pm Collection 3.00pm 

17th September Flu Immunisation—Nurse Team 

17th September Jeans for Genes Day 

24th September Year 4’s St Albans Catherdral Roman Festival Trip 

4th October Healthy Me Day 

12th October Year 3’s Celtic Harmony Trip 

19th and 21st October Consultation Evenings TBC 

20th October Individual School Photos 

25th—29th October Half Term 

1st November Inset Day 

Please refer to our school website for the Academic Calendar for 

2021/2022 

Term Dates Links  

https://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Term%20Dates%2021-22.pdf
https://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Term%20Dates%2021-22.pdf

